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Dear Parents, 
 
Win an extra Forest School session for your class! 
 
On 9th October, there will be a National Forest School Day to connect, share and celebrate 
everything that is great and wonderful about Forest School.  
 
We will be celebrating this as a whole school on Monday 12th October, in the school 
grounds. Please send your child to school wearing their Forest School kit (old clothes, a 
waterproof jacket and wellies). We would also like to give the children a chance to win 
their class an extra, bonus Forest School session. 
 
To enter this competition, children need to write a poem, or a piece of descriptive writing, 
about Forest School or nature. Oak class may choose to draw a picture instead if they 
wish. Please make sure all entries are named and handed directly to the class teacher or 
emailed to slt@petworthprimary.co.uk  by 9.00am on Friday 16th October. 
 
The winner of the writing competition will be announced on Monday 19th October and their 
class will have an extra Forest School session on a date to be confirmed. 
 
We wish the children lots of luck with their entries and look forward to reading them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Emma Ashton-Smith  Chelsea Furnell 
Forest School Leader  Leader of Science 
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